1/22/2021 EKS Partnership Mail - Re: Thanet District Council- Planning Application consultation on TPO/TH/21/0031

&
M Gma || TDC Planning Services <planning.services@thanet.gov.uk>

Re: Thanet District Council- Planning Application consultation on TPO/TH/21/0031

1 message

Clerk to St Nicholas-at-Wade & Sarre Parish Council <snawpc@gmail.com> 22 January 2021 at 12:56
To: TDC Planning Services <planning.services@thanet.gov.uk>

Dear Officer
Please be advised, the Parish Council are happy to defer to the Tree Officer.

Kind regards
Sara

Sara Archer

Clerk to the Council

St Nicholas-at-Wade with Sarre Parish Council
Tel: 01843 821989

Email: snawpc@gmail.com

This email and any other accompanying document(s) may contain information which is confidential or privileged. The information
is intended to be for the exclusive use of the individual(s) or bodies to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended
recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or other use of the contents of this information is prohibited. If you
have received this email in error, please notify us immediately by contacting the sender or telephoning St Nicholas-at-Wade with
Sarre Parish Council on 01843 821989. It is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that this email is virus free before using it
and no responsibility whatsoever is accepted by St Nicholas-at-Wade with Sarre Parish Council for any loss or damage arising in
any way from its use.

On Wed, 13 Jan 2021 at 09:04, <planning.services@thanet.gov.uk> wrote:
Please read the important information attached from Thanet District Council

This email and any files transmitted with it may contain privileged or confidential information. It is intended solely for the
person to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient please destroy or delete the content of this
message immediately and notify the sender by reply email. Opinions, conclusions and other information in this
message that does not relate to the official business of Thanet District Council shall be understood as neither given nor
endorsed by the council.
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